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 Massimiliano Sale OBJ2014/7274/P 23/11/2015  21:30:50 Having studied the plans, I feel I must strongly express my objection to this project altogether.

The reasons for my objection are:

1. Altering the original feature and structure of the terrace

The extension in question will compromise the structure and the harmony of the building, which has 

been preserved so far (being a listed building). As freeholder of listed building we make a huge 

personal and financial sacrifice to maintain the beauty and the integrity of the houses of the terrace and 

I feel that allowing any modifications will frustrate all the efforts done so far

2. Creating a precedent:

I fear that approval of such a development in our neighbourhood will create a precedent allowing all 

the other houses to transform the gardens into extensions, reducing the green areas with a dramatic 

impact on the aspect of the area and on the views form the windows at the rear.

3. Risk of foundation movement

Given the slope where the terrace is built, I am concerned tat the excavation could cause instability in 

the ground and in the foundation with potential damage to all the listed houses in the terrace.
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